Dear Third, Grade Families,

Welcome to Third Grade! We are so excited to be your child’s teachers again this year. As third
graders, they will move much more between our connected rooms throughout the day for small
group learning and different subjects.

Students will have both P.E. and recess every day. They will need sneakers to participate. Please
remember to send your child to school each day with a water bottle and snack (no candy or sugary
drinks, please).

School supplies will be provided by the district again this year, but students will need a backpack to
bring materials back and forth.

If you would like to donate (optional) supplies to our classrooms, we are always in need of:
e C(Clorox wipes

Hand sanitizer

Tissues

Ziploc bags of any size

Band-aids

If you would like to reach out before school starts, you can email us anytime at jbuttice@bgcsd.org
or acarlin@bgcsd.org. We look forward to working together to make this a great year for your child
and cannot wait to get started!

Stncenely,


mailto:jbuttice@bgcsd.org

